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Late Payment Policy
At Oldfield Park Pre-School we understand that the cost of childcare may seem expensive to a parent. However, to provide a high quality, safe and stimulating service for children, and to ensure the continued high standards and sustainability of the Pre-School, we must ask that parents respect our policy in respect of fees. When your child starts with us, you will be asked to sign a contract agreeing to our fees and charges, and agreeing to adhere to the payment dates and terms.
Oldfield Park Pre-School value their relationship with parents/carers, and will be sympathetic towards any difficulty in paying their child’s fees. We are happy to accept payment in instalments.
Most children at Pre-School will qualify for the Early Years Entitlement of either 15 or 30 hours of funded childcare a week during term time. This entitlement can be used partly or fully at Oldfield Park Pre-School.  Parents/carers may pay for additional hours, and will be charged for other extras such as consumables which must be paid directly to Pre-School via cash, cheques or BACS. We also accept payments via the Government tax-free childcare scheme or Childcare vouchers.
Our early drop off service is a payable service and is charged at our current rate of £5.50 per hour pro rata.

Parents / Carers will be invoiced for payment of additional hours and consumables at the beginning of each term. The payment due date will be no less than 14 days from the issue of the invoice and will be clearly stated on the invoice. If parents/carers are having difficulty in paying invoices, payment may be made in installments with the prior agreement of the Pre-School Administrator. Invoices that are not paid by the due date will then be re-issued with a £10 late payment charge.
We also reserve the right to cancel hours that are not covered by the Early Years Entitlement – with children only attending hours that are covered by the Early Years Entitlement funding.
If invoices are not paid by the end of the term then we will seek legal action. This might include the case being referred to the County Court for collection.

The Pre-school will need to be informed if you wish to increase or decrease the hours attended. You are required to give a minimum notice period of 4 weeks to decrease your child’s hours.
Please refer to our Admissions policy with regards to more detail regarding periods of notice required. 
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